
 
 
 
 

Update 
Remember this weekend’s Whitewing Trails HOA Community Garage Sale! 
 
 

ALSO, IT’S SPRING-CLEANING TIME! 
 

CWD is generously providing us with a haul-away dumpster for this weekend. Get 
your spring cleaning on and get rid of all that junk! 
The dumpster will be placed in our amenity center parking lot off Princeton 
Parkway the Friday the 17th and taken away on Monday the 20th. 
 
CWD has two simple requests:   

• Please do not dump any tires, batteries, or hazardous materials of any kind. 

• Please do not invite non-Whitewing Trails residents to use the dumpster. 

We’ll see you on Saturday and thank you CWD! 
 
 
 

 


